Page | of 1

ent: ictaber
To: Planning
Subject: 2013/5403/P

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Qrange
Dear SirlMadam

RE Application 2013/5403/P 100A Chalk Farm Road

On 24" September 2013 Network Rail sent a consultation response to planning application 2013/5403/P,
following further discussions with the developer Network Rail wishes to make the following comments:

Future maintenance

Following on site analysis in the presence of Network Rail engineers, Network Rail will now accept the position
of the proposed building to be within 5 metres of Overhead Line Equipment (OHLE). The developer will now
liaise with Network Rail, enter into a Basic Asset Protection Agreement which will ensure the construction of the
development will not harm the safe operation of the railway during and after construction

Kind regards
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